
 

 
Visalia Police Department  |  303 S. Johnson St., Visalia,  CA 93291  |  www.visalia.city 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Visalia Police Arrest Two for Narcotic Distribution After Cocaine Seizure 
 
At 10:30 a.m. today, the Visalia PD Narcotics Unit and Special Enforcement Unit (SEU) served a search 
warrant in the 500 Block of South Francis Street in Exeter. The Narcotics unit had been investigating 
24-year-old Kaleb Ortiz and 23-year-old Marissa Flores for narcotics distribution in Visalia and 
neighboring areas.  
 
During the search of the residence, detectives discovered 4.25 kilograms of cocaine. Ortiz and Flores 
were arrested and booked into the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Detention Facility for narcotic sales. 
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